ALPINE MASTER GARDENER VOLUNTEER

MINUTES OF A BRIEF SUMMER MEETING

JUNE 25, 2008

SUZANNE STOCK’S GARDEN

Call to order – Susan Dengler called the meeting to order at 6:30

Secretary’s Report – will be presented at the July meeting

Treasurer’s Report – Julie Kraus: April/May 2008  -  Total Assets are $1841.45 with 
62 paid members including 18 provisional members.

Garden Groups:


Hummingbird Garden – Jean Brown:  Jean reported that the group has continued with Jeanne Freymuth’s basic garden plan, adding some annuals, cleaning up shrubs and doing general maintenance


Friendship Garden – Annette Yasin:  The group has had 2 successful work-bees and are generally taking out oregano and replacing it with donated annuals and perennials.  Brent Stoddard has painted the iron arches and the Goddards have scoured the town for flower and mulch donations.  Randy Goddard is researching an eco-friendly “Round-Up” recipe to be used on the edging.


 Herb Garden – Betty Steinoff: Betty and others from the Herb Garden are meeting with Patricia Osburn to develop a plan of attack on the oregano overrun herb garden.


Perennial Garden – Cynthia Hilling: The group has developed a 15 month plan for the Perennial Garden including new design and plantings.  They will work on one small area at a time so that they do not leave lots of empty space. 

Patricia Osburn announced Otsego County Demonstration Garden’s 10 Year Anniversary celebration on July 14th, 2008 from 10 am to 6 pm. Flyers were passed out.

Program: Lecture on moths by Jonathan Tubbs, delicious potluck, and tour of Suzanne’s gorgeous yard with foxgloves and peonies in full bloom.

Education hours: 45 min.

Next meeting at Richard Kettner’s Garden, 1659 Warbler Court, on July 23, 2008

